CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL

District of South Cambridgeshire

Leisure & Amenities Committee Meeting 19th April 2016

Recycling Bins

Further to the report to the Parish Council on the provision of recycling bins. The proposal is to consider installing twin bins with normal landfill and recycling. Earth Anchors who all the current bins are manufactured by have introduced a twin bin that matches our bins and also uses the same key. Pictures attached. If the Committee is minded to start the installation of the twin bins what would be the priorities for locations.





